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To the House Committee on Rules: 

I oppose both HB 2004 and it's companion HB 3509.  I have read numerous 

testimonies submitted already and these bills DO NOT make elections more fair.  

There is a process each candidate goes through for whatever party they are running 

in, which screens each person and submits them to scrutiny by their peers.  Ranked 

Choice Voting(RCV) is a process that makes everything confusing and unnecessrily 

complicated.  We have enough trouble in the State of Oregon getting people to vote 

as it is, this is totally crazy!  It is also a way for votes to be manipulated easily and will 

be VERY expensive to convert all our voting processes to RCV.   

Thank you for taking time to read my testimony.   

Mary Hoehna from Weston, Oregon 


